
 

Robinwood 
A successful trip to 

Robinwood has been 
enjoyed by year 6 who have 

demonstrated excellent 
team skills and spirit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

   
  

  

     
 

  

 

 

  

@broadietweets  

Star of the week 
 

Red Class – Beau 

Green Class – Finnley 

Purple Class - Ebony 
 

 

Pride Assembly 
We will be doing pride 

in school via Zoom 
with the children.  

Certificates/trophies 
can be brought in from 

home to show. 
 

 
 
 
 

Community 
 
 

• Broadbottom & Mottram Midsummer Yarn Bomb 
(Tuesday 1st –  Wednesday 30th June) 

• Broadbottom Plant Sale - Saturday 19th June 

• Annual Scarecrow and Window Display Festival. 
13th – 27th June - Theme: Once Upon A Time….. 

• Broadbottom Community Association Annual 
General Meeting, Monday 28th June, 8pm at the 
Community Centre. 
 

Covid Transmission Rates 
Tameside has now gone into an Enhanced Response 

Area and the current infection rate is “high”. 
The Local Authority are producing some 

communication for schools to share with parents 
which we will forward next week.  In the meantime, 
continue to remain vigilant and get tested if you or a 

family member have any symptoms. 

 

School Uniform 
If you’re thinking of buying new 
uniform for September, please 
remember we are changing our 

school logo. 
The uniform provider is now: 

Kids Stop, 42 Market Street, Hyde 
Telephone: 0161 368 4500 
Or order on their website 

www.kids-stop.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Suncream 
The rules on suncream remain 
the same that school staff are 

not permitted to apply 
creams.  Please ensure that 

your child is sufficiently 
protected during this half-

term with a long stay cream. 
No creams to come into 

school. 

 

Classics Breakfast 
Tuesday 22nd June 

The children can listen to popular 
children’s classic stories whilst 

enjoying pancakes with chocolate 
or honey and hot chocolate.  

£1 per child. 
(Allergies catered for). 

Arrive at your normal time as this 
will take place in your child’s 

classroom. 

 

 

Tameside Reporter Kids 

Design Competition 
To celebrate 75 years of the 

NHS, design a hospital of the 

future to win an amazing prize. 

See the flyer attached for 

further details. 
 

Class of the week 

Red 

 

Book Swap 
We are very happy that we 

have a book swapping box 

that has been installed 

outside the school office, it 

will be available to use once 

the Covid-19 restrictions 

have been lifted. 

 

http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/
http://www.kids-stop.co.uk/


 

Parking 
Plea to all parents. 

We continue to ask for your 
cooperation in safeguarding all 
our children as they arrive and 

leave school. 
Please do not turn right at the 

top of the path. This is a 
private road for residents only. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 You can now support Broadbottom Primary School  
School  on #easyfundraising! 

 

When you sign up as a supporter, 4,600 shops and sites will 
donate for free, every time you shop online. 

 

This includes all the big names like 
eBay, John Lewis & Partners, Argos, ASOS, Expedia, M&S,  

Just Eat and many more! 
 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/broadbottompta 

 

Remember to recycle 
your batteries, drop 

them off at the 
school office. 

School Records  
 

It is essential that we have your current telephone 
number and an additional contact for emergency 

situations.  If you have recently changed your 
number, please contact the school office with your 

updated information. 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/broadbottompta


  



  





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 





 


